
Raglan Upcoming Dates 
Eco Council Litter Picking – Saturday 13th July 
Year 6 to the Isle of Wight – Sunday 14th July 
Frogs and Sharks Family Assembly – Wednesday 17th July 
Reception – Superhero Picnic – Thursday 18th July 
Year 6 return from the Isle of Wight – Thursday 18th July 
Last day of term – Friday 19th July – 1.30 finish 
First day of term – Thursday 29th August 
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Week beginning 15th July 
Language of the Week 

Language Hello Good Morning Good Afternoon 

Czech Ahoj  
(a-hoy) 

Dobré ráno  
(dob-reh ra-noh) 

Dobré odpoledne 
(dob-reh opold-neh) 

 
https://omniglot.com/language/phrases/czech.php 

 
 
The Makaton Sign of the Week ‘sunglasses’                          Character Virtue of the Week         

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

15th July SUN GLASSES.mov
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

  
I would like to congratulate Year 6 on their sensational end of year production: Jill and Fred’s 
Hysterical Historical Adventure.  It was an exceptional performance from an exceptional group of 
young people.  The performance had memorable highlight after memorable highlight!  The acting 
and singing was of the highest quality.  This was the culmination of a year that has been massively 
successful for all of Year 6 mainstream and ARPS.  I am extremely proud of them all.  They are a 
credit to their parents and carers, our school and themselves.  Each and every child showed exactly 
why they are ready for secondary school.   I would like to say a massive thank you to the whole 
Year 6 teaching and support team, mainstream and ARPS.   Not just for coordinating a wonderful 
performance, but for their commitment, dedication and support of the children all year.   
 
Congratulations again Year 6 on a truly inspired performance and most excellent year!  
 
 
 

  
 

https://omniglot.com/language/phrases/czech.php


 
 

 

  
 
Raglan’s Got Talent Winners 

  
A massive well done and congratulations to our Raglan’s Got Talent place-getters.  This was a sensational 
school event and showed an array of talent.   
  
I would like to thank and congratulate all children that took part.  You are all winners.  I would like to thank 
Mrs Schaper, Mrs Prescott and Mrs Collins for driving the event as well as all of the staff that helped and 
supported it on the evening Another Raglan team triumph!     
 

 

 
 

  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ESOL 
 
We are thrilled to congratulate a dedicated group of parents who recently completed an ESOL course here 
at Raglan!  Their commitment to learning and bravery in giving presentations in front of their children is truly 
inspiring.  Not only have they enhanced their language skills, but they have also set a powerful example for 
their children on the importance of lifelong learning.  Well done! 
 
A big thank you also goes out to Sylvia from Bromley Adult Education College who facilitated the course.  
 
Molly Goulds 
Year 1 Class Teacher, EAL Lead and MFL Lead 
 

 

   

 
 
Guitar Lessons 
 
If your child might be interested in guitar lessons from September, please complete the online application 
form for BYMT. 
 
https://www.bymt.co.uk/strings-family/ 
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This is  

  

 
Creative Health Club 

 
The Creative Health Club is a new club starting at Raglan in September.  Please contact 
amy.creativehc@gmail.com with any queries or to book a place. 

   

 
 

Summer Reading  

This summer, we want to continue to promote a love of reading at Raglan. Every child in Reception to Year 5 
will be able to borrow a book from the school library to read at home during the summer holidays. We kindly 
ask that you give our library books a good home and keep them safe before returning them in September, 
when your child will be able to borrow a new book. If your child would like to choose a new book to read over 
the summer holidays, please could you ensure that they bring their current library book into school for their 
final library visit.   
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Breakfast Club and Safari Club 
 
Please ensure that you log on to Arbor to make your Breakfast Club and Safari Club bookings for next year. 
The system will be available to you from 19th August.  Please ensure that you have registered your 
son/daughter for Breakfast and Safari Club. 
 
Pandas  
 
In RE this half term, Pandas have been looking at the healing miracles performed by Jesus from the Bible.  As a 
final lesson, the children chose from multiple art medias (crayon, watercolours, pens, oil pastels) and responded 
to one of these stories. Can you guess what miracle we have recreated? 
 

  
 
 

     

Fun Day 2024 

  
We will be in the park from 1.30pm-
5pm on Friday 19th July to celebrate the 
end of term.  There will be fairground 
rides, food and refreshments and ice 
cream.  Half of the proceeds of this 
event go to Raglan and the other half to 
Whitehall. Fingers crossed for sunshine! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  

Rock On Raglan Rocksteady School!  
  
This morning parents were wowed by 
our budding Rockstars! Our Raglan 
Rocksteady Programme held its termly 
concert to showcase the children’s 
development.  It was a delight to see 
and watch the children from all year 
groups across the school give their all 
on stage!   
  
Rock School has been well supported 
and we hope that it continues to thrive 
and develop.       
  
I would like to thank you all for 
supporting your children in Rock 
School, and a massive congratulations 
to your children.   
  
Thank you to Mitchell our Rocksteady 
Teacher.   

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
And finally… 
 
A reminder that I will be on the Isle of Wight next week with Year 6.  Please can you look back to last week’s 
Newsletter to ensure you are clear about the leadership arrangements for the school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
  
Mr De Freitas  
 
 
 
 

 

 


